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Alumni News
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=5 FROM Dear Fellow Alumni,
4

GREETINGS! Hope that all is well with you wherever you are.

Here in East Tennessee we are enjoying another beautiful spring. The

dogwoods have put on a display as usual. We did have some unexpected spring

snow flurries thrown in. It adds to the excitement of the seasons. And

speaking of seasons, it will soon be fall and time for alumni weekend October 6 -

8 this year. We hope that this date will work for many of you. The honor classes

are the years ending in “5” and “0”, and of course everyone is welcome. DR. MARK

MCKINNEY ‘80 will have the Sabbath sermon, and Julie Winkle ‘90 and the class of ‘90 will be having Sabbath School. If

you have an interest to volunteer to help in a certain area please let me know. My email address is: re-
bekahc@netzero.net. My home address is: 379 Buckingham Road, Gray, TN 37615. (This is a new home address.)

Thanks to Joylynn Michals for continuing what J.T. started, we are building our LCA Alumni email list. If you will send
her your email address and the year that you graduated from LCA she will put you on the list. If you have information(
wedding announcement, birth of child, ect.) you can email this to Joylynn and she will send it out to the LCA Alumni. This
system is already working quite nicely. Thank you Joylynn for continuing this email service for the Aljumni.

This moming | read a thought that goes along with spring. “God is love is written upon every opening bud, upon every
spire of springing grass.” Steps to Christ p. 10. There is a lot of God’s love out there this spring. As you look at all the
“new life” this spring, remember this “one good thought for the day” ( Thanks Mrs. Straw for encouraging up to have a
positive thought for each day!)

See you in the fall October 6 & 7 for Alumni Weekend! Until then, God bless you.

Becky Cote ﬁ‘/ﬂé;z

2601 John B. Dennis Hwy. #1510 Kingsport, TN 37660 Phone:1-423-288-7381 E-mail: rebekahc@netzero.net

Many of you
have memories of
the tree house!
7 o Ourinsurance
25 —L27 company required
o us to demolish it,
$O many memories
are gone.
It became a haven
e to the
~» neighborhood boys
i from the
surrounding
subdivisions.
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¢ A new vegetarian cookbook, “SIMPLY SCRUMPTIOUS” is now available. ¢
: This book was put together by Elizabeth Heidinger and Gerry Lohrke and :
¢ was published by Albert Heidinger ‘79. It contains 176 pages and &
¢ approximately 380 receipes. It can be purchased online at &
¢ wWww.booksyouwant.com or by writing to Global Concepts Publishing, ¢
: P.O. Box 75300, Cincinnati, OH 45275. The cost is $14.95. z
4 ¢
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ALUMNI NEws

Savanah 2% daughter of April ‘89 (Boehm) Hobbs

Lonny ‘81 & Cynthia ‘81 (Vogt) Weitzel & children

Christina, Julie & Stephen

Clearing at the
entrance by
Northshore
for our
new sign.
Pat Ramsey Tygrett Joe Rudd Kathie Vera Cruz Mike Slover
HONOR CLASSES 1965 Warren Ruf Betly Greenhaw Lisa Vogt Turk
) Kathy Sloan Schmeh) * Melody Woolsey Schmeh! Eric Gunderson 1990

1945 Nelsan Green Connie Kallam Copeland Flaine Grav Wallace Malinra Rnyd Haley Thrie Rizka
raye Lea Neely © mary ek kurzynske Gayle Thomton Holback David Walls Pear Moretz Hudgins Josie Buck
Jeanne Tumer Hamtin Jerry Matter Edson Knight 1975 Jon Larabee Vesta Curtis
Darrell Jones Robert Pesl Marjorie Smith Maxson Rosie Bailey Blackbum Mark McKinney Laura Daniels
Donna Mae Schueler Watson Anne Davidson Petty Robert McMullen Linda Johnston Comwell Page Weems Morton Warren Davis
Glen Zollinger Elaine Ringer Post Malcolm Schmehl Kenneth Downing Barry Scott Donald Enevoldson
1950 Stanford Straw Judy Silverstein Schafer Steve Edney Coley Sellars Laura Folkenberg
Beverly Goodge Coyle * Henry Vess Cynthia Davis Tompkins Brenda Tavares Goodchild Jook-Ting Shim Amy Gardner
Dale Brininger * Phyllis Keller Wrate Cecilia Holliman Vincent James Greve Debbie Scheibe Stunkard Diana Humphries
Z. Boyd 1960 Gary Vogt Dawn Ringer Grimes Glen Van Arsdell Jimmy Johnson
Mary Schafer Foreman Dale Erickson * Stephen Wallace Angela Kelly Hammond 1985 Steven Karst
Joe Lampe Betty Williams Allen 1970 June Normell Mathis Kelvin Sparks * Jamie Kim
Harold Rose Murray Brown ] Kevin Carlson Jack McNeilus Jodi Larabee Brewer Jae Kim
Pearl Rook Rose Rose Holverstott Coolidge Connie Foster Chandler Mark McNeilus Doug Dewey Timothy Lee
Esther Leigh Spencer Wiliiam Coolidge Lelitia Gearhart Sharon Medanich Jeff Hill Keliie Olson
Lucilie Robinson Stewart Evelyn Reiber Hill Kenneth Jones Frederick VanDeusen * Esther Kuriz Holley Jason Wilhem
1955 Charles Marfin Sylvia Harmer Mason David VanDevander Michelle Maxson Julie Winkle
Alyce Williams Treese * Francis Kefler Shaver Bruce Norrelt Bruce Myers Dana Wolf Winsted
Anna Jean Robinson Allen Linda Fieblekom Stone Janet Nelson Penner 1980 Sonya Gulley Neil * Deceased
Flora Blood Chariene Stoan Thompson Stanley Robinson Michelle Kurzynske Chase Ben Scoft




ALUMNI NEws

NEWCOMERS

Matthew Louis Jensen, 9lb. 10 1/2 o0z. born November 4, 1999, to David and Kathi ‘86 (Folkenberg) Jensen.

Jonathan William Jensen 7ibs. 10 oz. born November 28, 19999 to Steve and FAYE (WHITING) ‘81 Jensen.

Marissa Rachelle, 5 Ibs. 15 oz born April 23, 2000 to WENDELL’82 and Rhonda Heidinger

DEATHS

DAVID BLANKENHORN ‘64 passed away January 10, 2000 after a battle with cancer (mesothelioma), | hope that is
correct, it was a rare type anyway. He is survived by his wife Donelda and two children.

Bernie Arthur Sheffield age 90 of Leesburg, FL passed away February 26, 2000. He was the founder of Groveland
Academy and is survived by his wife Amy Manous Sheffield and children Bill, Frank'62, Elaine ‘51, Carol ‘61, Alice ‘58
and Bernita ‘56.

ARLENE (WILLIAMS) WARD ‘64 passsed away March 26, 2000. She had been in a nursing home in Oak Ridge, and her
pastor was with her when she died. She is survived by her Mother, Goldie Williams Mitchell, her sister Kay ‘69and brother
Bob ‘59. There was a lovely service at the Knoxville First Church Youth Chaped on March 29. 2000.

NEWS OF INTEREST

I have caught up with JIM DAVENPORT ‘78, thanks to Sidney Whiting and J.T., and find that he is working at the

General Conference, writing a new software program for them. Since computers are not my area, I'm sure | left out some
important information.

The February Southern Tidings cover, pictures Mark and Mary JaneThomas and another couple who have been a
part of the pilot church planting in Monroe, North Carolina. Mark attended School here at Little Creek 1987 and 88. | en-
joyed talking to Mark at the AS| convention last August in Orlando.

CARLA GOBER * 77 was featured on the January/February cover of Women of Spirit. A popular retreat speaker, In
her article, Carla talks candidly about women - their strengths and struggles and some of her own.

DAVID HAMILTON 84 has recently resigned from THE DAILY CITIZEN where he was the asst. managing editor of
the newsrooom. to publish his first edition of a magazine intitled “FISH". It's purpose is to provide the Christian Commu-
nity of Chattanooga with a comprehensive and easily accessible place to find information about events, activities and
programs that appeal to them. It is distributed free in Chattanooga, at area churches, bookstores and any place wanting
to offer tabloid-style news magazines. There is a tremendous need for a publication that profiles events, concerts, activi-
ties and programs that young Christian families might want to attend. It will be a non-denominational magazine that does
not necessarilly include strictly religious activities. The Chattanooga Nature Center, for example, often sponcers hikes
with naturalists who take groups on walks. PS | have seen the first issue and it features Southern Adventist University's
annual program at Easter time “Walking with Christ on his last hours on earth. AG.

CARLYLE MANOUS ‘57 plans to retire from Walla Walla College after 35 years of teaching. His “53 Studies in
Rhythm” was recentlly published by THE R.M. WILLIAMS COMPANY, and THE HORN CALL, Journal of the Interna-
tional Horn Society published his article on mouthpiece pressure.

CHERIE' MICHALS ‘81 went to Mongolia in January to teach English in a language school in the capital city. This
door opened to her after talking to DALE TUNNELL '81. who has been there in the work in Mongolia.

GRADUATIONS

STEPHEN BRALLEY ‘93 from Tennessee Technical University with a B.S. in Education in May, 1999. He is
presentily teaching at Enterprise Academy and is the assistant boys dean.

HEIDI (STRAW) HAYES Northwestern University School of Law, May 14, 2000, Chicago, L.

BRENT JUSTIN GOODGE ‘91 Loma Linda University, Doctor of Medicine, May 28, 2000.

: 73
3 HERE IS A CURRENT LIST OF THOSE | NEED ADDRESSES ON: 2
» ALEXMETCALF '94, AMY GARDNER ‘90, ARLENE BLACK ‘56, BILL SHARON, CHARLES HOLVERSTOTT ‘57, ¢
§ CLARA CUNNINGHAM PENNINGTON ‘63, CRAIG COCHRAN ‘69, DAN HARVEY,JR. ‘89, DANIEL DROUAULT ’5 5/
h DIANNE DROUALT HOARAU ‘59, DUANE MITCHELL ‘61, ELTON MIRANDA ‘04, ?
‘S- GWYN VANCLEAVE ‘63, JOE WEBB ‘89, KAREN COBB SCOTT ‘76, )
{ KARENDICKERSON ‘93, LYNDA DARLENE MCDANIEL LUCAS ‘66, MARK ‘74 & ROSIE BAILEY ‘75 BLACK. p 4
S BURN, TIM MCCLAIN ‘91, NORMA BRADWELL AVANT JR. ‘67, REESE ISABELL, MONTE MITZEFELT ‘88, ?
4 JOSIE BUCK '90. Thanks for your help! Ann Goodge Vs
& ¥ o2& A it Vot 7 _ 2 S n',wvo,«« LI WW“@_Mf(&J
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ALUMNI NEWS

%~ ... Whiting family picture.
T hi Sidney ‘78 & wife
Linda(VanArsdell)’78,
& boys Luke & Luther,
Charles attended ‘79,
‘82 & wife Kristen &
son Caleb,
Faye ‘81 Jensen &
husband Steve.

Faye & Steve have
added another
grandson,

Sheila and David Patterson
Beth and Jonathon

The Patterson family was here
from 1973 - 1983.
David served as Principal
and Sheila as Girl’s Dean
for part of this time.

Notice to all: LITTLE CREEK SERVE LIST — Joylynn Michals ‘82 has accepted
the responsibility of maintaining and updating the list of e-mails
of Creekers and etc. Please send any updates to Joylynn at
Internet:jmichals@southern.edu. Many thanks to ].T. Shim for the
many years he has maintained and updated this list for us.
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